From:
 M42 Junction 6

 Cc:
 Bartkowiak, Bart

Subject: Philip O"Reilly - Request for further Open Floor Hearing

Date: 24 June 2019 22:21:37

Dear Sir / Madam,

Will it be possible to arrange a further Open Floor Hearing in order to review the impact the scheme and the proposals for the WGAA reconfiguration will have on my property, as I note available drawings and documents are not up to date?

I would suggest this would also present a welcome opportunity for other residents to attend and discuss their concerns.

Kind regards, Phlip